CITYOFRIVIERABEACH P.O.BOX 10682 ° RIVIERABEACH. FLORIDA 33419

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT INTER—DEPARTMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Tot RANDY SHERMAN, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE & ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES
ELVIS MELLA, IT MANAGER

Through: RICKEY LITTLE, INTERIM PURCHASING DIRECTOQ\L

From: PAMELA DALEY, SENIOR PROCUREMENT SPECIALISM

Date: JULY 06, 2017

Subject: RECOMMENDATION: SPJ 908-17-4 ESRI SOFTWARE

| have reviewed your statement of justification as it relates to your June 14, 2017 email in
which you state the City currently uses ESRI ArcGIS Enterprise System for Geospatial
Information systems in Utility District, Public Work, Police, Fire and Community
Development. Additionally, you stated this software integrates with the ESRI GIS System
used by Palm Beach County in which the City receives updates and data associated with
map layering data for the City of Riviera Beach.

This purchase will entail the procuring of ESRI Enterprise Software as a propriety
purchase as several of the City's departments as well as the County are currently using
this software package.

The Purchasing department searched several governmental agencies in hope of
piggybacking the purchase. However, the contract available with the Federal
Government under GSA, unfortunately does not allow non-federal agencies to piggyback.

Accordingly, the Purchasing Department recommends approval of ESRI ArcGIS
Enterprise System for Geospatial Information Systems as a propriety purchases.
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